Monday 6 September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

The time has almost arrived, Robinwood here we come!

Please bring your child to school on Wednesday 15 September at **8.00 am** via the hall doors. The children will need to fill in a luggage label supplied by Robinwood and attach it to their luggage. If your child has any medication including any that is to be self-administered, please see me on the morning to complete the relevant paperwork. All medicine etc must be clearly labelled with your child's name and handed to myself. We will be leaving school at around 8.30 am.

On our arrival at Robinwood you will receive a text message from school, so please ensure your contact details are up to date. We will depart Robinwood at approximately 2.00 pm on Friday 17 September and should be back at school by 5.00 pm. If we are delayed we will keep you informed via text message.

Please note that your child is not to bring any form of digital equipment including mobile phones. I will post photos of the day's events on Facebook!

Top tip!! Please have your child with you when packing their bag to ensure that your child knows what clothing has been packed for them. Where possible please clearly label each item. **Your child will need to take a water bottle clearly labelled with their name and school.**

Many thanks for your continued support,

Mrs Leeann Little